
 

 

 
   

**Traffic Advisory** 

  

Jacksonville – Due to overnight damage to an underground JEA service line, traffic on 

southbound Hendricks Avenue (State Road 13) just north of Emerson Street is currently reduced 

to one lane. Additional lane closures to both southbound and northbound Hendricks Avenue may 

be necessary throughout the day Thursday as crews work to repair the utility line and roadway. 

Motorists should anticipate significant traffic delays in the area and are encouraged to seek 

alternate routes.   
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